
 

 

Adaptive ERP Wins Autumn 2023 Top 
Performer Award from SourceForge 

 

Adaptive ERP is proud to be a winner of the Top Performer award 
from SourceForge, the world’s largest software reviews and 
comparison website. 

Oct. 10th 2023 – Adaptive ERP©, a cloud-based ERP, Project Management and 
Enterprise Document Management provider, today announced that it has been 

awarded a Autumn 2023 Top Performer Award by SourceForge, the world’s largest 
software and services review and comparison website. This award recognizes 
exceptional companies and products with a significant amount of recent favorable 

user reviews that puts them in the top tenth percentile of highly reviewed products on 
SourceForge. 
 

The SourceForge President Logan Abbott stated: “We’re happy to announce this 
year’s outstanding Autumn 2023 Top Performers. Adaptive ERP© showed that their 
users love them, as evidenced by the quality and number of user reviews.”  

 
To win the Autumn 2023 Top Performer award, each winner had to receive enough 
high-rated user reviews to place the winning product in the top 10% of favourably 

reviewed products on SourceForge, which demonstrates the utmost quality that 
Adaptive ERP© delivers to customers. 
 

Adaptive ERP© CEO, Sara Statman responded with: “At Adaptive ERP©, Adaptive 
PPPM2.0© and Adaptive DMS© we’re excited to accept the Autumn 2023 Top 
Performer Award.  We do our best to provide best-in-class products and we’re happy 

to see our users rewarding us with good reviews.  We’re honoured to be valued by 
our clients and to be recognized by SourceForge.  Our enterprise-wide Document 
Management, patent-pending Portfolio, Program and Project Management products 

have transformed organisational processes and efficiencies, as has linking any 
number of ERP components, such as supply chain, inventory/warehousing, 
invoicing, payments, orders, CRM, CMS and surveys – all with one single source of 

truth – a unique database and encryption key per client. 
 
 
  



 
 
About Adaptive ERP 
 

Adaptive ERP© provides a comprehensive portfolio of innovative, cloud-based ERP 
solutions, with enhanced security and a modern UI/UX. Teams, clients and suppliers 
are all connected and collaborate seamlessly. Our suite of enterprise products power 

data-driven decisions and operational efficiencies, with real-time encrypted data. 
They are simple to use, even without training. Multiple filters and tags ensure quick 
and easy access. All client data is segregated with a unique database and 

encryption key per client. Our Key-Based 2-Factor Authentication login is akin to 
bank grade security. 
 

Adaptive PPPM2.0© is a patent-pending methodology that provides comprehensive 
Project, Program and Portfolio Management through an improved hybrid agile 
approach, with a modern UI/UX, linking teams, clients and suppliers. Our unique 

approach to dependency management and Kanban-Controlled allows users to 
manage projects more effectively and reduce time and budget over-runs. Create 
Project Plans, estimate costs, timelines, scope (applying MOSCOW) and resources 

based on skill, function/sector and availability. Obtain Project Sponsor approval.  
 
Program and Project level visualisations give a bird eye’s view on Scope, Budget 

and Timelines. Use Gantt Charts, Kanban-C Boards (with access controls) and 
detailed task reviews to view slippage, dependencies and manage progress easily. 
RFIs are grouped by Item not date, saving countless hours. Create operating 

budgets and monitor labour and material costs. Manage RAIDs with Risk Registers 
across Portfolios, Programs and Projects and use Time & Billing for accurate client 
or contractor billing and reporting. 

 
Adaptive DMS© provides Enterprise Document Management with rapid server-side 
search to find one of thousands of files in seconds. Share files, folders and 

Workflows with teams, clients and suppliers. Create unlimited folders and tags. 
Handle all file types. It includes an Audit Trail, Back-Up, Archiving, as well as 
permissions and access controls. You decide who has rights to archive or assign 

files, create or edit groups or depts. It integrates fully with Adaptive ERP© and 
Adaptive PM©. 
 

About SourceForge 
 
SourceForge.net is the world’s largest software comparison directory, serving nearly 

30 million users every month and featuring user reviews, product comparisons, 
software guides, and more. SourceForge's mission is to help businesses find the 
best software to fit their needs and their budget. There are a variety of software tools 

available to businesses, and there are tools in almost every category and niche, 
each serving a slightly different purpose. SourceForge also powers the 
Slashdot.org/software/ business software and services directory. 
 

https://adaptive.idcheck.tech/
https://adaptive.idcheck.tech/Features/Project-Management
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